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October 12, 2015

Apollo Energies, Inc.
10378 N. 281 Hwy
Pratt, K& 67124-7920

Re: Workover Pit Extension
Studer 2-1
Sec. 03-278-12W
Pratt County, Kansas
Permit No. 15-151-21776-00-00

Dear Sir or Madam:

This letter is to inform you that you have been granted an extension of time to close the
workover pit associated with the Studer 2-1 well.

The pit was permitted on September 9, 2012. Workover pits must be closed within 90
days after workover operations cease. According to your extension request letter,
additional workover operations are necessary. This extension will expire on January 12,
2016. We urge you to make every effort to close these pits within this time frame.
Extension of the pit closure time frame automatically extends the time period for filing the
closure of surface pit form, but not the time period for filing the waste transfer form
(CDP-5).

Failure fo close the pit or request an additional extension prior fo the expiration date
shall result in a monetary penalty in accordance with KA.R. 82-3-602(a). An additional
pit extension may be renewed upon request, bul no pit permit extension shall be
extended beyond six months after the original deadline.

Please complete the pit closure form (CDP-4) through KOLAR (Kansas On-Line
Automated Reporting} at https://kolar.kgs.ku.edu.

If you have any questions in this regard, please do not hesitate to contact Kathy Haynes
at (316) 337-6243.

Sincerely,
‘ % A~ U ‘g?/?’/

Ryan A. Hoffman
Director



APOLLO ENERGIES, INC.

James L. Byers, President

October 6, 2015

Kansas Corporation Commission
Conservation Division

266 N. Main St., Ste 220
Wichita, KS 67202-1513

RE: Studer #2-1
3-278-12W
Pratt County, Kansas

Kathy Haynes:

This is in response to the letter concerning the workover pit for the Studer #2-1, API# 15-
151-21776. Apollo Energies, Inc.” Apollo™ would like to request an extension on the
closure of the pit for 90 days. Apollo has very recently resolved an issue between interest
owners on this well. As part of this agreement Apollo will be plugging the well. I have
applied and been approved with the KCC a CP1 (Application for Well Plugging). To
avoid the added cost and labor requirements, Apollo would like to use the pit for the
plugging process. If this is not acceptable we will comply and fili the workover pit and
then need to apply for a pit to use in the plugging procedure. If questions should arise
please feel free to contact us at your convenience at 620-672-9001.

Thank you,
KCG WICH!TA
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